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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies with the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office called off a 
search for a suspect in a shooting incident in Ladson on Friday, June 28, 2024, just after 3 p.m., 
finding no threat to the surrounding community. 
 
Deputies first responded to the intersection of Garwood Drive and Midview Drive in Ladson just 
before noon for calls of shots fired. Upon arrival, deputies witnessed the suspect run off into a 
wooded area. Deputies then set a perimeter along Highway 78 and Von Ohsen Road in Ladson 
as they searched for the suspect. At the time, CCSO directed people in the immediate area to 
stay indoors. 
 
Upon initial investigations, it appears the shooting was an isolated incident. No injuries were 
reported and the victim in this incident has decided not to press charges. Deputies 
subsequentially called off the search and cleared the scene. 
 
There is no known danger to the community. Anyone with information can contact CCSO at 
843-202-1700 or Crimestoppers of the Lowcountry at 843- 554-1111. 
 
The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office K-9 Unit, Drone Team, and SWAT all assisted in the 
search effort. Charleston County EMS also responded.  
 
 


